
Raytelligence's CEO Ben Hedenberg has passed away 
The Board of Directors of Raytelligence has received the news that CEO and Board 
member Ben Hedenberg has unexpectedly passed away.   
“It is with great shock and sadness that we have received this tragic and unexpected 
news. Our thoughts are with Ben’s family and loved ones,” says Sven Otto Littorin, 
Chairman of the Board of Raytelligence. 
 
Ben Hedenberg was appointed CEO of Raytelligence in 2024, to drive the company's 
strategy to execute combination deals. The Board of Directors will shortly begin the 
search for a new CEO, and will release new information as soon as possible. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Sven Otto Littorin, Chairman of the Board 
Phone: +46 70 287 4775 
E-Post: littorin@gibranassociates.com 
 
 
This information is information that Raytelligence AB (publ) is obliged to make public 
pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for 
publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 17:00 CET on 13 
April 2025. 
  
 
About Raytelligence 
The company's key strategy is to identify and finalise a combination with a business in 
any of the following sectors biotechnology & pharmaceuticals, automotive, financial 
services, communications technology, food technology, cutting edge technologies and 
media sectors in Europe, America and Asia that can benefit from our management 
team's extensive experience and operational capability, although the company reserves 
the right to exercise an acquisition option in any company or industry. 
 


